
Barbara Wunsch is involved in an apple and cherry farm on the north end 
of Old Mission Peninsula. Over the past 30 years, Barbara worked as a 
clinical dietitian in both acute care and long term care settings and is 
currently retired. Barbara operated a fruit and vegetable CSA for 10 years. 
Barbara has served as a trustee with the Peninsula Community Library, 
and as a board member with the National Cherry Festival and the Dietetic 
Practice Based Research Committee.


